
 

 

Williamsburg Woodland Trails Committee 

 

 

Minutes of 5/12/2010 meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Eileen Keegan.  Also present were Gwen 

Blodgett, Hannah Gyovai, and Susan Milsom. 

 

Minutes of the April meeting were read and approved. 

 

The 4 Town Trail Initiative continues to pursue trail connections with landowners. 

 

Members talked about a late summer hike, perhaps the weekend of August 28 – 29.  

Also, we are interested in a hike focusing on forestry; EK or John Hoogstraten will 

contact Lincoln Fish about leading. 

 

GB has done work on drainage ditches at the Hall property. 

 

HG will take a look at the stream crossing at Breckenridge to see what work may need to 

be done there. 

 

Regarding trail clean-up, we thought it would be helpful to have names of several people 

who are willing and able to do chainsaw work. 

 

Suzanne Forman’s Girl Scout group is looking for a community service project.  The 

proposed time is Friday, May 21, at 3 p.m.  We will suggest that they pull garlic mustard 

around Petticoat Hill Road. 

 

The Ashfield trail training is coming up on May 15.  GB will do a write-up. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 

Submitted by Susan Milsom 


